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General Information:  

1. What are you requesting from the Board? 

Adoption of the Intergovernmental Agreement between the City of Portland and Multnomah 
County related to services and funding for the Gateway Center for Domestic Violence. 

2. Please provide sufficient background information for the Board and the public to 
understand this issue. Please note which Program Offer(s) this action affects and how it 
impacts the results. 

The Gateway Center for Domestic Violence Services connects survivors of domestic violence 
and their families to victim-centered services and institutional support that promotes victim 
autonomy. Since 2009, it has been operated by the City of Portland from a County-provided 
space where partner agencies that provide services to DV survivors and their families are co-
located to ensure services are accessible and coordinated. In early September 2018, the City 
concluded that Gateway could better serve survivors and their families if the center was 
absorbed into and operated by the County. 



3. Explain the fiscal impact (current year and ongoing). 

The City and the County both commit to certain baseline support levels for the Gateway 
Center per budget cycle. The City's initial baseline support will be $943,415. Additional 
funding may be allocated by each jurisdiction annually in its adopted budget. 

4. Explain any legal and/or policy issues involved. 

None. 

5. Explain any citizen and/or other government participation that has or will take place. 

This IGA is the result of collaboration and planning between Multnomah County and the City 
of Portland. The City of Portland will consider adopting this IGA on Dec. 5, 2018. 
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